
Faith-based organizations play an important role in 
slowing the spread of COVID-19. Now more than 
ever, we are relying on our faith communities to keep 
spreading messages of hope and help us disseminate 
critical information.
We know this is a difficult time for everyone and we 
know that many of our houses of worship are facing real 
challenges because of social distancing orders. But we are 
here to work with our faith leaders to find creative ways 
to connect with their members and to ensure the long-
term health and safety of their congregations. 

COVID-19 Guidance for  
Faith Communities:
1.	 Observe Religious Holidays at Home:  

For Easter, Orthodox Easter, Passover, and Ramadan, 
remember to keep your faith and observe at home.

2.	 Maintain Social Distancing: 
	 n Stop social gatherings
	 n Don’t invite visitors into your home
	 n Avoid hugging and shaking hands  

   with others
	 n Stay home
3.	 Stay Connected:
	 n Join or host observances via phone, video  

   conferencing or via live streaming on social media
	 n Check in on family, friends, and neighbors by  

   calling or video chatting

Making these adjustments will help 
us prevent community spread and 
flatten the curve in New Jersey.
Residents should consult with their 
local houses of worship to see 
what alternatives are being offered 
in place of in-person services. For 
additional information, please visit 
www.COVID19.NJ.gov/.
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